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     Friday 30th September 2022 
 
 

Parents/Carer Consultations Wednesday 19th & Thursday 20th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Parent consultations are fast approaching and we would like to maximize the time you have to book 
your appointment online. 
This year we will be using a blended system, to maximize opportunities for you to meet with us. 
The booking system will be live from Thursday 6th October at 7am. As usual, all appointments are 
available on a first come first serve basis. When making your appointment you will need to indicate if 
you wish to meet virtually or in person. The length of the appointments will be the same on each day. 
However, we have reviewed trying to fit in longer appointments, and will trial 10 minute slots this 
year. 
               
 

Ms Parker’s tips! 
Set up 

 If you already use our online system for payments (school dinners, extended services and last year 

parent consultation), you are already set up to make an appointment 

 If you have not used our system (Tucasi- scopay), you need to use your login, previously provided, 

and register your account to make an appointment 

 I recommend that you switch on your alerts within the system so you can receive a reminder of your 

appointment 

Booking 

 In your area you will be able to see the available appointments for your child’s/ren’s teacher. If you 

have more than one child, stagger your appointments accordingly, to give you time to switch from 

one to another 

 If you need any advice or assistance, please contact the school office 
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The purpose of the consultation is to find out from you, how your child/ren has coped physically, 
mentally, emotionally and academically, so we can plan to support their needs going forward. We 
could gain further insight into how best your child learns and build on this. It is also an opportunity for  
you to find out how you can best support them at home.  
 
It is vitally important that we get the opportunity to discuss all this with you; therefore, we are fully 
committed to securing an appointment for every single child.  
We ask that you help us to achieve this by confirming an appointment over the two-day period. 
 
Children do best when school and parents work together; we all want the best and have the right 
intentions for our children.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Regards, 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Ms A. Parker 
Executive Headteacher 

 

 


